
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 

Angel Lambart [angel@lambart. net] 
Thursday, January 17,20132.27 PM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: Re: council communication January 23rd 

Karla, 

Yes, please sign me up for February 20th.
 
Thank you,
 
Angel
 

On OUL7l2OL3 02:24 PM, Moore-Love, Karla wrote:
 
> Hello Angel,
 

> Sorry, but all our Communication's spots are taken for next week and the next date available is not until
 
February 20th. Let me know if you want to schedule for the 20th.
 

> Regards, 
> Karla 

> Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
> City of Poftland I Office of the City Auditor 
> l22I SW 4th Ave Rm 140 
> Poftland OR 97204-1900 
> email: Karla.Moore-Love@poftlandoregon.gov 
> 503.823.4086 | fax 503.823.457t 
> Clerk's Webpage : www. poft la ndoregon. gov/a ud itor/cou nci lclerk 

> -----Original Message----­
> From: Angel Lambart [mailto:angel@lambart.net] 
> Sent: Thursday, January L7,2013 2:19 PM 

> To: Moore-Love, Karla 
> Subject: council communication January 23rd 

> Karla, 

> I am hoping to get a communication spot for this next Wednesday to talk about fluoridation and the 
environment. Do you need any other information from me? 

> Thanks so much, 
> Angel Lambart 
> 503-358-6787 

mailto:mailto:angel@lambart.net
mailto:Karla.Moore-Love@poftlandoregon.gov
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Request of Angel Lambart to address Council regarding fluoridation and the 
environment (Communication) 

FEB 20 20t3 

PLACED ON FTIE 

Filed 

LaVon ne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland*i¡ 
Byt "t 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


